

Business Development Unit

REFERENCE:

CFS 1

Dear Health Care Service Provider

CALL FOR SERVICE | FAMILY PLANNING AND BABY IMMUNISATION SERVICES

With reference to the Call for Service for family planning and baby immunisation services, issued 9 November 2012, number WCDOH381/12, with the closing date of 15 January 2013.

The Department has considered all inputs and has agreed that this Call for Service be extended to 31st January 2013.

Please be assured that the Western Cape Government wishes to continue to co-operate with all the health care providers who will increase access to family planning and baby immunisation services.

Yours sincerely

M E Manning

Director Business Development

Date:

16 January 2013